September 2, 2020
7:00

Present: Donna Smith, Alita Phelps, Doug Phelps, Wood Sutton, Betty Adams, Jane Slayton,
Jen Bent.

Fireworks company will keep the deposit money.

Town wi not allocate the $10,000 this year to committee - Doug will meet with Selectmen.
Doug will go to Budget Meeting to ensure the fireworks money isn’t halved.

Next 4th, we will amp up the fireworks by $5000 for the next year. Wood made a motion to
spend $15,000 total next year for fireworks. Jane seconded. Unanimously voted to pay the
money.

Lions need help with Pancake Breakfast. Doug is now a member.

Food vendors needed for the Green.

Sadly, Wood will be moving to Hanover in the future. We hope he can continue to be part of the
committee.

Highland Lake Inn will be compensated for an ad in program this year.

(Note: Minutes were taken by Jen Bent in Beth’s absence.)



